
We are looking for players for our U11, U13 and U15 teams for the 2020 season 

which will be starting soon! 

 

Our first practice sessions will be held on Friday 17th July at 

IOW Community Club, and then every Friday until the end of August 

Softball session (School Year 3s-6s) - 5pm-5.50pm 

Hardball session (School Year 5s & above) - 6pm - 7pm 

£1 per child per session 

 

To prevent ‘bubbles’ mixing, children will only be allowed to take part in 1 of 

the 2 sessions currently. If your child is in Year 5 or 6 we would recommend the 

softball session if they haven’t played before, and the hardball session if they 

have! 
 

Please bring any cricket equipment you have - if you don’t have any, we have 

some that you may use which will be thoroughly cleaned after each use. 
 

All sessions will follow ECB Guidelines (social distancing etc.) and will be run by 

ECB Qualified Coaches. 
 

We are limited to 20 spaces in each session - booking is ESSENTIAL - you  

cannot just turn up on the day! To book your space please message us on 

 Facebook (Junior Cricket at Cowes CC), email asharsenaliow@yahoo.co.uk or 

text 07716659775 with the participant’s name and school year and whether 

they will be attending the softball or hardball session. 


